University of Kashmir

Office of the Chief Proctor

Email: chiefproctor@uok.edu.in

No. F (Vehicle-Passes-CP) KU/24
Dated: - August 09, 2024

CIRCULAR

All the officials (Teaching/Non-Teaching) of the University who have submitted their application
forms for Vehicle entry passes are requested to collect their passes w.e.f 12.08.2024 (Monday)
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Chief proctor

from the office of the undersigned.






